TOWN OF BLOOMER PLANNING COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

TO THE PUBLIC:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the town of Bloomer Planning Commission will hold a public hearing in the
matter of reviewing the Town of Bloomer Comprehensive Plan. The Commission will discuss the final three of
nine key elements to the plan: Intergovernmental Cooperation Element, Land Use Element, and the
Implementation Element.

Township residents are encouraged to participate in this meeting to assist the Commission in reviewing local
needs, setting goals, and priorities.

This public hearing will be held on April 8th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Bloomer Town Hall located at
21281 State Highway 40, Bloomer, Wisconsin.

All persons who wish to be heard on this matter are invited to attend the public hearing to be held on the date
and at the time indicated above.

CurtR Crot’%

Zoning Administrator
Town of Bloomer



